Southend-on-Sea Borough Council

From Councillor: Meg Davidson

Address: Members Office, Civic Centre, Victoria Avenue

Southend-on-Sea, Essex SS2 6ER

Telephone: 01702 212351

E-mail: cllrdavidson@southend.gov.uk

Date: 21st March 2019

Colin Gamble Group Manager Democratic Services

Dear Colin

Residents' petition to Council

Please find enclosed a petition totalling 80 signatures from residents of Cardigan Avenue, Carlingford Drive, Carlton Avenue Eastbourne Grove, Holmsdale Close, Northville Drive, Queen Anne's Drive, Rochester Drive and elsewhere.

The residents are requesting that the Council installs a footpath across the grassed central reservation in Prittlewell Chase, Westcliff-on-Sea, SSO OPP, between the junction with Eastbourne Grove on the eastbound side of Prittlewell Chase and the bus stop on the westbound side, located a few metres to the east of this junction.

The petition organiser is Mr Christopher Ray,

Yours sincerely

Meg Davidson

Councillor for Prittlewell Ward

Meg Davidson